Essendine Primary School
 Maternity cover in Reception
Required: January 2022
The governors of Essendine Primary School seek to appoint for January 2021, a class teacher to cover a maternity leave in Reception, starting after Christmas.
We were graded as good in November 2017 and are looking for an outstanding and enthusiastic practitioner to help us on our journey to outstanding. 
Early Years experience is essential. Ideally, you will also have subject leadership experience and be able to evidence how you have supported colleagues to improve their practice.   
We have worked hard to bring about the huge changes in our school and are excited by the future. You will be part of a staff team confident to embrace change and be innovative in their thinking. You will also be well supported and challenged by governors and warmly respected by children and parents, who value education.
Closing date for applications: Monday 6th December 2021
Short listing: Wednesday 8th December 2021

Interviews: Monday 13th December 2021
If you have questions about this role, please contact Lisa Farrow, Headteacher, Tel: 0203 329 0201, Email: head@essendine.org.uk
Application forms available from SBM, Carol Rowlands at crowlands@essendine.org.uk
Essendine Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people and expects all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS disclosure will be requested for the successful candidate in accordance with Safeguarding Children and Safer Recruitment in Education Legislation
An initial offer of appointment will be made to the successful candidate and will only become a substantive position subject to appropriate references along with evidence of original documents for qualifications, health etc.
